
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – October 31 

DAY 6 

 

Make-up Picture Day for Underclassmen is November 9 

barksdalephoto.com to order 

 

There will be a meeting on Wednesday, November 1, for anyone who wants to join the Boys or Girls Indoor 

Track & Field teams.   You will need to sign up on Family ID and, if you didn’t participate in a Fall sport, 

you will need to schedule a PIAA physical that must be completed before you may attend practice.   

More information is available on the high school team website. 

PE Make up will be held after school in the fitness center, Wed., Nov 1. 

There will be a brief informational meeting for the Girl's Bowling Team on Wednesday, November 8th, 

after school, in room G223.  We will discuss the try-out process, the bowling location for the 2023-2024 

school year and review the needed paperwork for tryouts. 

Just a reminder that there is no Game Club this coming Wednesday.  The next Game Club meeting will 

be Wed. Nov. 15th.  Please see this years’ Game Club dates on the Neshaminy High School Website under 

clubs.      

 


